
  

Faribault   Public   Schools   Memo   
  

  
Date:    September   20,   2021   
From:    Andrew   Adams,   Director   of   Finance   and   Operations   
To:    Finance   Committee   
Subject:    2021   Pay   2022   Levy   Limitation   and   Certification   
    

The   2021   Pay   2022   Levy   process   is   underway.   The   District   is   required   to   certify   
this   levy   to   the   County   and   State   of   Minnesota   by   September   30,   2021.    The   
Finance   Department   has   completed   the   required   data   collection   
components   of   the   Levy   and   is   ready   for   the   board   to   certify   the   inputs.      

  
It   is   hereby   requested   that   the   board   certify   the   “maximum”   levy   via   
resolution   at   the   business   meeting   held   on   Monday,   September   27,   2021.     


